
Coláiste Abbáin 
Adamstown 
Co. Wexford 
Tel 053-9240564 E-mail info@colaisteabbain.ie 
 

 
 
 

29th April 2020 
 
Re: Information Afternoon on Senior Cycle Options 2020  
 
 
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 
 
You are cordially invited to attend an Online Information Session on 
Senior Cycle Options which will be held on Tuesday 5th May at 
3.00p.m through your child’s TEAMS.  The meeting will be recorded 
and students /parents can view it in their own time if necessary. 
 
The afternoon will focus on the following themes: 
 

ü Choosing the right Options in Senior Cycle 

 

ü Student Leadership opportunities at the school. 

 
ü Questions & Answers 

 
We look forward to “seeing you” on TEAMS.   
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
______________   
 
John Nolan    
Principal  

 


